
Dear Mr. Mayor and City Council, 

, . RECEIVED 
· r OF PALH SPr;:; 

2015 AUG 17 AM 8: 54 
Jl'd"'f::S THONP:Sliri 

Crry CLERK 

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to serve on the Coachella Valley Mosquito 
and Vector Control District's Board. The support you and the staff provided during those 
first few stressful years was greatly appreciated and provided the impetus for change to 
begin and continue to grow. Without that support the District would not have achieved 
the status and recognition of being a truly outstanding organization throughout California. 
The District has been presented with numerous certificates and awards for outstanding 
accounting practices, product application evaluation, outreach programs and 
improvement of personnel programs. 

It is with mixed emotions that I will not seek re-appointment in December 2015. My 
term expires December 31, 2015. 

Again, thank you for this opportunity and support. To watch this District grow and 
expand into what it is today was a most rewarding experience. 

Sincerely, 

Sharon Lock 
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